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Press Release

The Guilford Police Department would like everyone to have a fun and safe Halloween tonight. In light of
yesterdays storms, we would like to remind parents and trick or treaters of the following safety measures:

As you well know, the storm brought down trees and power wires throughout town. The town and utility
companies have been working diligently to make these areas safe for pedestrian and vehicular traffic. The
Police Department reminds everyone to be aware of possible areas where there may still be wires down
across driveways and sidewalks being used by the public tonight. Please to not drive or walk around roads
that have been coned, taped or barricaded off. These are marking hazards that may include power lines
being down across the road. Further, please do not climb or play in or near trees that have fallen as they
may have power lines entangled in them.

We hope to see our community out tonight enjoying the weather and this fun time. Please remain safe, have
fun and be vigilant of possible hazards left behind by the storm.

If any hazards are observed that do not appear to have been reported and marked off, or if a area that was
previously marked has been altered, please contact the Guilford Police Department so these areas can be
addressed and made safe 203-453-8061.



